
 

THE HOLY TRINITY NEWSLETTER Friday 8th Sept 

 
 

CLASS WELCOME MEETINGS 
As published on the school calendar and communicated at the start of term, we will be holding our Class 
Welcome Meetings for parents this week. Please arrive in the main entrance a few minutes before the start 
time of the meeting. 

 
NEW MEMBERS OF STAFF: 
We welcome Mr M. Morris and Mr J. Bent to the teaching staff of the school. Mr Morris is teaching one of 
the Year 5 classes and Mr Bent is teaching the Year 1/ Year 2 class. We have also been joined by Ms Wilde 
and Miss Sutcliffe who have taken up posts as Teaching Assistants. 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
It has been lovely to see the children looking very smart in the school uniforms this week. Please make sure 
that you write their name or at the very least their initials in the different parts of their uniform, especially 
in their sweatshirt or cardigan. This will greatly increase the chance of any misplaced clothing finding its 
way back to the correct child. 
 
For the benefit of new parents and to remind all parents a few of our expectations for school uniform are 
listed below; 
 
Shoes should be worn for school. Trainers should not be worn, unless your child’s school shoes are 
temporarily unavailable. 
 
P.E. kit should be kept in school. This should include a plain T-shirt, shorts and pumps. There is no 
requirement for the kit to be white but we do ask that your child’s T-shirt is one colour e.g. no striped T-
shirts or multi-coloured shorts etc. 
 
Pupils in Year 4 and Year 5 have a weekly swimming lesson. This is part of the P.E. curriculum and all pupils 
must take part. A single piece swimming costume is needed for girls and boys should wear trunks or lycra-
type swimming shorts. Long or baggy beach shorts are not allowed to be worn. Children with long hair are 
required to wear a swimming cap. 
 
Stud-type earrings may be worn for school. The earring must be small and round in shape. Any other design 
or shape of earring is not allowed. Necklaces, rings or bracelets cannot be worn for school. 

 
INFORMATION AND CONSENT FORM: 
If you have not already done so, please return the information and consent form that was sent 
out earlier this week, as soon as possible as it is very important that we have up-to-date 
information about your child. 

 
CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 

1st Place CLASS 3BA 99.4% 
2nd Place CLASS 5M 98.9% 
3rd Place CLASS 1H 98.7% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 97.0% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>> 97.0% 
DIARY DATE: The Harvest Service will take place in Holy Trinity Church at 1.30 
p.m. on Wednesday 25th September 2019. 



 
 
 
 
 


